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 24 June 2024 

 
Dear Families,  
 

St James would like to introduce Felicity Moran, who will offer instrumental lessons starting at the beginning of Term 
3. Felicity is a music tutor who has worked in local primary and high schools for over a decade and currently tutors 
students from home. Felicity also directs and conducts a Community Youth Concert Band and the Tweed District 
Youth Orchestra.  
 

Please see the details below outlining the music tuition program; 
 

LESSONS: 
Students can select either private or group lessons. 
Group lesson format will be – just piano, just guitar, concert band instruments may be mixed 

depending on demand but will be taught from the same method so that instruments mix seamlessly. 
Groups are subject to change at times depending on the developing abilities of the students. 
 

INSTRUMENTS: 
Piano  
Guitar  
Concert band instruments (Flute, Saxophone, Clarinet, Trumpet and Trombone). 
Students will need to have their own instruments. 
 

COSTS: 
$40 per lesson (half hour) private lesson  
$20 per lesson (half hour) group lesson 
Lessons fees must be paid directly to Felicity Moran and not the school.  
 

LESSON TIMES: 
Lessons will be held in the music room on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday from 12:30 p.m. onwards. Felicity will 
work with the classroom teachers to establish times, which may change throughout the term.  
 

If you would like your child to participate, please contact Felicity Moran directly via a text message (0411 093 260) 
and enter the following details; 
 

St James Music Tuition Program 2024 

 

1. Student Name & Grade 

2. Parent Name & Contact Details 

3. Either Shared Lesson ($20/week) or Private Lesson ($40/week) 

4. Instrument your child would like to learn (Piano, Guitar, Flute, Clarinet, Saxophone, Trumpet, Trombone) 

5. State the following:    I ____________  understand and agree to the lesson costs 

 

 

Felicity is very excited to join St James Primary School next term, and we look forward to having our students 
participate in the program.  
 

Kind regards, 
 

 

St James Primary & Felicity Moran  
 


